From: -

Sent: 24 January 2021 21:31
To: localplan
Subject: Site EGL43 Objection

CAUTION: External Email

To whom is may concern
| am writing in the relation to the proposed plan for site code: EGL43.

As a resident who will be greatly affected by this is comes with great distress that | will lose at lot of light into my
home if this development is built uphill behind my house. | also have huge reservations to the additional traffic this
will cause in Balmoral Avenue, with the parking already very limited this will take away spaces for the entrance
proposed, and not only that will be a huge effect to the Gala Policies as a lot of trees will need cut down to allow for
the road. There is many protected trees here and a quiet and tranquil environment for many Balmoral and Gala
residents to enjoy on a daily basis which would all be lost.

| encourage all this posts to be looked at in full details before any further decision is made.

Many thanks
Alice Mackay



